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NASAA ANALYST EDUCATION SEMINAR

October 5, 1989 TO: STATE LIAISON COMMITTEE NO. 15-89 RE: NASAA ANALYST
EDUCATION SEMINAR The North
American Securities Administrators Association ("NASAA") is sponsoring an Analyst
Education Seminar in Boston, November 16-18, 1989. Generally, the attendees at this
seminar are the examiners who actually review the filings submitted for registration of
securities. Members of the State Liaison Committee attended last year's seminar and found
it extremely beneficial to meet these individuals. A copy of the brochure for the seminar is
attached for your information. NASAA has requested that attendees indicate which "Track"
they plan to participate in on the registration form. If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact Ann Marie DiPasquale, NASAA Membership Services Coordinator, (202)
737-0900. Patricia Louie Assistant General Counsel Attachment
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